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Amendment #9 to RFQ 20211210: Clarification of Amendment 4 Responses 

RFQ #: 20211210 / RFx#3150003991 

Date: February 10, 2022 

RFQ Name: Mississippi Division of Medicaid Coordinated Care 
The Division has received requests to clarify certain answers given by the Division in Amendment 4: 
RFQ Questions and Answers. The Division is not obligated to grant this request. However, in order to 
ensure that the Division receives the best possible qualifications, the Division has decided to grant this 
request, with the following requirements: 

1. Questions submitted must be about specific answers given in Amendment 4 ONLY. No 
questions outside of that scope will be accepted. The Division has sole discretion as to whether a 
question submitted complies with this requirement.  

2. The Division is not obligated to provide an answer to a question submitted if, in the Division’s 
judgment, there is an answer that has already been given that addresses the submitted question. 
The Division may respond to such a question with the previously stated answer. 

3. All questions must be submitted using Appendix J, Question and Answer template. Potential 
Offerors should use the “Section” Column to reference the specific question the Potential Offeror 
is referencing in Amendment 4 and use the “Page” column to reference the page of that question. 

4. Potential Offerors must submit questions under this Amendment via Email to 
MSCAN_CHIP@medicaid.ms.gov by no later than Monday, February 14, 2022, 12:00 pm 
Central Time Zone. Submissions made after this time will not be accepted. The Offeror bears all 
risk of delivery. 

5. The Division will publish answers no later than Wednesday, February 16, 2022, 5:00 pm Central 
Time Zone. 

6. Other than in response to this Amendment, Offerors may not submit any further questions, other 
than those necessary to ensure that the Offeror has access to the SharePoint submission site. As 
stated previously, those questions should be submitted to both 
Christopher.Shontell@medicaid.ms.gov and MSCAN_CHIP@medicaid.ms.gov. Those questions 
are handled on an ad hoc basis, and technical assistance given is not considered an amendment to 
this process. 
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